
From: Parks, Beth <Beth.Parks@scdr.sc.gov>
To: Parks, Beth <Beth.Parks@scdr.sc.gov>

Date: 2/1/2017 3:29:56 PM
Subject: SCDRO E-Release - Housing Award Letters for October 2015 Storm

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Contact:  Beth Parks


803-331-9664

beth.parks@scdr.sc.gov

 
SCDRO ISSUES HOUSING AWARD LETTERS FOR OCTOBER 2015 STORM

 
Columbia, S.C., February 1, 2017 – The South Carolina Disaster Recovery Office (SCDRO) has released 44 
award letters as of January 31, 2017 for the repair or replacement of homes affected by the October 2015 Storm. 
Award letters notify citizens that they have been accepted into the program. The letter also lists the next steps 
the citizen must take to move forward.

Once approved, it is up to the citizen to decide if he or she will participate in the program. SCDRO protects the 
personal information of the citizens we serve and will release only the county and zip code for households 
served by the program.

Households in the following areas received award letters last week:

Clarendon 29001

Florence 29583

Georgetown 29510 

Orangeburg 29115

Williamsburg 29056

Williamsburg 29554

Williamsburg 29590

In compliance with The South Carolina Family Privacy Protection Act of 2002 (S.C. Code Ann. § 30-2-10, et 
seq.) and Personal Identifying Information Privacy Protection, (S.C. Code Ann. § 30-2-310, et seq.), SCDRO 
protects applicants’ personally identifiable information. SCDRO continues to implement housing recovery from 
the October 2015 Storm. For more information, visit the SCDRO website at SCStormRecovery.com.
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